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New IB Courses 

 

We request that the Board consider and approve the new IB classes beginning with the 

2011-2012 school year per the discussion at last week’s special meeting. 

 

The list of new coursres is attached. They are the same courses previously discussed in 

the workshop of December 6, 2010. 

 


